
CONTACT INFORMATION FOR THE 

HEFLIN-TORBERT JUDICIAL 

BUILDING 

If you are unable to enter this facility here are the 

contacts for essential services that you may contact: 

1.  If you are represented by an attorney, please contact your 

 attorney. 

2. The Contacts for the respective agencies and courts located in 

 the Heflin-Torbert Judicial Building:  

 a. For the Supreme Court –  

  contact the Clerk’s office at (334) 229-0700 

 b. For the Court of Civil Appeals –  

  contact the Clerk’s office at (334) 229-0733 

 c. For the Court of Criminal Appeals –  

  contact the Clerk’s office at (334) 229-0751 

 d. For the Administrative Office of Courts –  

  contact Dr. Rich Hobson at (334) 954-5080 

 e. For the State Law Library –  

  contact the Reference Desk at (334) 229-0563 

 f. For the Alabama Court Marshal Service –  

  contact (334) 229-0776 

These limited restrictions will remain in place until further notice. 

 


